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Join the SWE Connecticut Summer Book Club! 

Dare to Lead, by Brené Brown 

Read the book then join us for a discussion and social 
gathering.  Exact date and time are TBD, tentatively mid-
September (after Labor Day).  Details and links to the book 
selection can be found on the SWE CT section Facebook 
page and the event details will be posted as soon as possible! 
https://www.facebook.com/SWECT/

If you’re interested in helping to plan the event, please email 
swe.connecticut@gmail.com  

RECAP - Paint & Sip Night

Thanks to all for joining a fun paint night 
at Muse Paint Bar in Milford on July 25!

WE19 Conference – Registration is Open!

The Society of Women Engineers Annual Conference is the premier technical 
conference for women engineers around the globe.  This year the conference is in 
Anaheim, California November 7 – 9.

Conference website: https://we19.swe.org/
Registration & hotel blocks: CLICK HERE 

2020 WE Locals – Call for Participation

WE Local is looking for speakers for 5 conferences in 2020! 

Call for Participation (CFP) is open for WE Local conferences in North America. 
Speaking at WE Local is an opportunity to support the advancement of women in 
engineering and technology by lending your insights and personal experiences

https://welocal.swe.org/about/become-a-speaker/

Membership Renewal



FY20 started on July 1st! Being a SWE member provide access to benefits such as 
professional development resources, leadership opportunities, and reduced rates to 
SWE conferences. Being a paid member of SWE provides a huge benefit to our 
Section, regardless if you’d like to take an active role in the Section.  

Join or renew here today!  Check our new website at http://ct.swe.org/


